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Grad Gowns Friday March 8, 2024

Grade 12 Graduates:
Please be sure to purchase your Grad Gown Packages on 

School Cash Online. Orders must be placed before the end of 
March!



Grad Photos   Friday March 8, 2024

Attention Grade 12 Graduates!

We are excited to announce that Grade 12 grad photos and grad retakes will 
take place at the school on March 25th & 26th

Book now to reserve your spot! Visit www.bookmygrad.ca our school code is 
BAG

 

http://www.bookmygrad.ca/


This is a reminder to go on Cash Online and get your copy of the 

yearbook. Photography students are working hard to put together a book 

full of memories for you, and reminders of what made this school year 

special. Books are $35, and will be available to everyone before the end 

of the school year this year. Don't miss out!

Yearbook Friday March 8, 2024



Graduation is right around the corner! Please go to School Cash 
online and pay for your graduation event fee/grad gown. If you 

have any questions or are having difficulty with school cash online, 
please see Ms. Jackson in Guidance.

Attention Grads!! Friday March 8, 2024



Congratulations to our Sr. boys relay team and Finn Woolley who had best times at 

yesterday's OFSAA Championship. The relay team improved by 9 seconds.

Abby Grass received a silver medal for 50 m Freestyle and a bronze medal for 100 m 

Freestyle.

Adam Maciel received a 8th place ribbon for 50 m Freestyle and a 8th place ribbon for 50 

m Backstroke.

Mlungisi Cele received an 8th place ribbon for 50 m Backstroke.

Congratulations everyone for a great season!

Swim Team Friday March 8, 2024



This week is black mental health week. On this week we aim to bring awareness to the 

effects of systemic anti-black racism on mental health wellness and wellness for black 

youth. Check out a list of the resources for black youth on our Instagram page including 

the black youth helpline, black mental health canada and Rise up by kids help phone. 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the random acts of kindness bingo last week, 

if you won a prize, it will be delivered to you by the end of the day.

Black Mental Health Week Friday March 8, 2024



Thank you to everyone who participated in the random acts of kindness bingo last week, 

if you won a prize, it will be delivered to you by the end of the day.

Kindness Bingo Friday March 8, 2024



Hey Banting,

The guidance department would like to welcome Ms. Fraser to Guidance. Ms. Fraser will 

be taking over for Ms. Rennie who has left Banting for a different position. We wish Ms. 

Rennie the best of luck! Ms. Fraser will be working with any students with the last names 

between the letters A – D. If you have any questions, please come by Guidance. We would 

love to see you!

Guidance Friday March 8, 2024



The Robotics team has spent long days and nights working hard to build an incredible 

robot this year. They are off to their first competition this weekend against some of the 

best robotics teams in the world. Banting Robotics team will be representing all of Simcoe 

County district School Board as they battle against teams from all over Ontario. The team 

has worked incredibly hard and created a very advanced robot. Wish them good luck!

Go team 7200!!

Robotics Robotics Robotics Friday March 8, 2024


